December 12, 2014
Shows In 2015

The Square Golf Ball attended several trade shows in 2014 as an exhibitor. We met a lot of great people,
got together with many new clients, and educated a whole lot of attendees about this new novelty gift,
The Square Golf Ball. If you would like to see us in person, we can make that happen in Orlando and
Phoenix during the first two months of 2015. Orlando will be January 20-23 during the PGA Golf Show.
Phoenix will be February 6 & 7 at the annual Golf Fest event. Either of these two locations would be a
great opportunity for individuals and wholesale buyers to come see us face-to-face and explore the
possibilities. If neither of these dates works for your schedule, stay tuned, as we’ll be on the road a lot in
2015 bringing The Square Golf Ball to the public. 2014 was when the match was lit. We'll light the fuse
January 1st, and the fireworks start on the 20th of January in Orlando, FL. We hope to see you at one of
these, or another trade show event in 2015. And if our schedules never seem to mesh, just give us a call
and we’ll be happy to give you some dedicated one-on-one consultation and answer any lingering
questions. Our booth assignments have not been announced for the above two events, but we will post

that data as soon as we are told by the organizers.

© Copyright Bright Valley Enterprises, LLC 2014



